
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 8/2/2022

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• Staff will officially return on August 15th. We will hold our all staff opening meeting on 
that day and the principals are busy scheduling meetings for that week for staff as well. 
The districtwide open house will be August 18th beginning at 4:00 p.m. The first student 
day is August 22nd.  

• The City of Homedale has scheduled a hearing for two applications from the Homedale 
School District for Wednesday, August 10th at 6:00 p.m. at city hall. The first application 
relates to changing property from commercial to public. The second application relates to 
the vacation of part of Owyhee Avenue between the district office and the Ag building. 
Bill Hamlin and I will be in attendance to help answer questions related to the vacation of 
parts of Owyhee Avenue.  


